
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

JUNE 2024

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY 
5/6TH JUNE - PARENTS EVENING - 6-7:30PM 

More details to follow on ParentZone 

MONDAY 17TH JUNE - FATHER’S DAY 
PENALTY SHOOTOUT & SNACK

(tickets £1.00 all money goes to our chosen charity) 

WC 17TH JUNE - EID PARTY
(date to be confirmed nearer the time)

FARMERS
The Farmers have been learning about the people that help us to help the 
children to make connections between themselves and the outside world. We 
introduced the children to the different jobs and roles people take on in their own 
homes, in school and in their local community. Throughout the week the 

DUCKLINGS
In the Duckling’s room we have really enjoyed exploring 
colours linking in with the ‘Brown bear, brown bear’ 
book. We focused learning on a different colour each
Day. We used the book with props linking to the different
animals, spoke about animal sounds and carried out
animal yoga. We then expanded our colour play 
outdoors with easel rainbow painting. The Duck’s 
children also enjoyed celebrating National Nursery 
Rhymes week where we took part in a variety of exciting 
activities linking to some of our favourite nursery rhymes 
such as Leo the lion paint prints, twinkle star glitter 
crafts and old Mac Donald animal matching.

LAMBS
The Lambs children have 
been enjoying the nice 
weather and we took the 
opportunity to take up 
gardening and enhance 
our outdoor area. We 
spent time exploring 
using all our senses, we 
dug out the old flowers 
and replanted new ones. 
The children spent time 
engaged scoping and 
pouring in the mud and 
flour tray. 

Farmers will be visited by 
friends and families that 
work in different fields to 
expand their knowledge. 
Thank you, all parents 
who joined in, we had so 
much fun learning about 
all your important jobs 
and we were so lucky to 
be visited by the local 
police. 


